
 

Belmont Cultural Council 

 

February 4, 2004 Meeting Minutes 

 

In attendance: Viva Fisher, Joan Loria, Janet Macy, Rebecca Richards, 

Nan Rogers, Oz Barron, Jennifer Smith and Carlha Vickers 

 

Absent: Dietlinde Hamburger, Trey Klein and Patricia Mihelich 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m. A general discussion was held regarding 

minutes from November and January meetings and a motion was made to accept same. 

 

Joan Loria was designated clerk for the BCC and Oz Barron volunteered to serve as 

back-up. 

 

Rebecca Richards brought up the topic of how to address questions from applicants who 

inquired about funding decisions. The correct response was to inform the questioner that 

non acceptance letters went out first and that the BCC had completed that task by 

Thanksgiving. 

 

The March 6th Cultural Council Meeting in Worcester was next on the agenda and the 

importance of a BCC presence was emphasized. 

 

Jennifer Smith gave a PDA update. Depending on the completion of construction, the 

first gallery exhibition will occur in November. A call for entries of works by Belmont 

artists will occur in March and locations to advertise same were discussed. The jury 

members have been 

selected. The BCC will host the opening reception. Sources to fund future receptions was 

discussed. Gallery planning is to be on agenda for the next BCC meeting.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 

 

Submitted by Joan Loria 

 


